
MEDIA RELATIONS • PHONE (318) 681-0666 • FAX (318) 681-088-8505 • 501 TRAVIS ST RM 700 • SHREVEPORT, LA 71101 • (318) 681-0687
Page 1 / 2

Caddo Sheriff hosts its first Federal Law
Enforcement Training Centers

Monday, July 29, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Sheriff's Office hosted its first Federal Law Enforcement Training Centers (FLETC) Firearm Instructor
School. The school is a two-week program that was held at the Caddo Parish Sheriff's Regional Training
Academy, located at 123 Highway 1 South, Shreveport, LA. The school took place from July 15 to 26 and was
attended by law enforcement agencies throughout the state. Attendees were required to qualify with a long
rifle, shotgun, and pistol. Additionally, they had to teach on a topic assigned by the FLETC Instructors before
completing the school.

Two of our deputies, Sgt. Michael McConnell and Deputy Cory Bourn, attended the school and fulfilled the
requirements established by the Federal Law Enforcement Training Centers to become FLETC Firearms
instructors. Congratulations, and thank you for all your hard work and dedication.

Thanks to Bryan Reeves and the other FLETC instructors for visiting Caddo Parish and coordinating the school.
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 Attachments


